
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

3 June 2024 

QMS MEDIA PTY LTD 
12/179 Elizabeth St 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
pmatthews@mecone.com.au 
 
 
CONDITIONS OF DEVELOPMENT CONSENT FOR 5010 SYDNEY PLACE, 
WOOLLOOMOOLOO  NSW  2011 D/2022/431 
             

I refer to the above mentioned development application and development consent 
granted by the City of Sydney on 6 September 2023. 

Please be advised that Condition 2 – Design Modification – APT Relocation, which reads 
as follows: 

 

is satisfied by the submission of the plan titled ‘Location Plan – Proposed’ issue 07, dated 
3 June 2024. 

Please note that any additional changes on the plans that do not specifically relate to the 
conditions specified above have not been approved. 

If you require any further information please email Daniel Stanley on 
dstanley@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 



 
Yours faithfully 

 
NATASHA RIDLER 
Area Planning Manager
 


